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Saturday 20th February 2016 
 

 

 
 

 

 

The PCC would be delighted if you could join us for coffee and cakes 

on Saturday 20th February at 11.00am in the Church. 
 

This will be an opportunity for us to thank all those who help with 

the running of the Church here in Great Brickhill. 
 

RSVP: 

 Val Baldwin 01525 237265 or email at vafutcher@hotmail.com  
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